
January 6, 2013





Keith Wilfley

Aesthetic Designs Construction

1618 Huckleberry Road

Kelowna, BC

V1P 1M5



RE: Letter of Recommendation





To Whom it may concern,



     I would like to recommend Keith Wilfley of Aesthetic Designs Construction.  Keith 
has recently completed the rough framing of my personal house just east of Saskatoon, 
SK.  I find his workmanship and ethics to be of the highest quality and would not 
hesitate to recommend him for any residential project.  Keith is very honest and 
communicates well to quickly resolve any potential problems.  He completed my project 
with no extras and was very fair when dealing with gray areas.



    I also had the opportunity to work with Keith on a large multi-family renovation project 
in Vernon BC.  He worked and communicated well with employees, owners, 
management and staff and was an incredible asset to the construction team.  I would be 
happy to discuss Keith's professionalism and work quality with any future potential 
client.





Regards,







Rob Lair, P.Eng, BCE

Vice President of Operations

Jastek Management

Cell: (306) 371-4476



     





